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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2015 12:41 PM
To: 'susan.masterton@centurylink.com'
Subject: Confirmation of Zip Code

Good afternoon, Ms. Masterton, 
 
The Office of Commission Clerk is setting up the new docket for CenturyLink’s request for approval of 
IURC agreement with QuantumShift Communications, Inc.  In entering your contact information, we 
note that the zip code on the letterhead is 32031.  Is that accurate, or should it be 32301? 
 
As soon as we receive that information, we will update the party information accordingly.  As an FYI, 
the docket is not available on the website as of the typing of this e-mail.  However, when it is available, 
it will be assigned Docket No. 150202-TP, Document Number 05810-15. 
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 17, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 05811-15




